	
	
	



APCM
Sunday 24th April 2022, 12 noon at St John’s the Baptist

THE ANNUAL MEETING OF PARISHIONERS
1. Opening Prayer: There were 17 members present. Mandy Cartwright chaired the meeting. She welcomed everyone and opened the meeting with a prayer.
2. Apologies: Heather Wallis
3. Appointment of Secretary: (to record the minutes)
Katrina Wilson was willing to stand for re-election as Secretary to the PCC. There were no other nominations. John Wilson proposed, and Marie Cobb seconded. All in favour
4. Election of Churchwardens: 
Nick Narracott, Marie Cobb, and Phil Cartwright were all willing to stand as church warden. It was noted that 4 places remain vacant.
Andrew Wallis proposed, and Marylyn Rayner seconded – all in favour

 THE ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETING
5. Approval of the Minutes 2021 APCM
6. Matters Arising: A request was made that the annual meeting reports be displayed on the Church website (excluding the Electoral Roll report due to GDPR). Phil Cartwright proposed, and John Wilson seconded. All in agreement.
7. PCC’s Secretary’s Report: 
This report was accepted by the PCC (see attached report)
8. Churchwarden’s Fabric Reports: 
These reports were accepted by the PCC (see attached reports)
9. Presentation of the audited accounts for 2021: 
Areas of note:
The formula for A Llyons requires updating and funds increased accordingly.
Many thanks to Marie Cobb for her support in Joy’s absence, as well as the Diocese’s help when Andrew took over. The PCC’s gratitude was also extended to Andrew Wallis, for his considerable efforts.
A thank you card to be sent to David Cobb.
10. Adoption of the Accounts & Appointment of the Independent Examiner: 
Nick Narracott proposed the accounts and John Wilson seconded.
Accounts were adopted by the PCC (see attached report).
Pat Morgan proposed David Cobb as the independent examiner and Marion Collins seconded. All agreed and David Cobb was duly appointed. 

11. Electoral Roll Report: 
This report was accepted by the PCC (GDPR considerations in terms of wider circulation)
12. Safeguarding Report: 
This report was accepted by the PCC. A special safeguarding PCC meeting, to be held later in the year was agreed by all (see attached report)
13. Vicar’s or Chairs Report: 
This report was accepted by the PCC (see attached report)
14. Elections – Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Parish Safeguarding Officer, Gift Aid Officer, Electoral Roll Officer: This agenda item was moved to the PCC meeting which followed directly after the Annual meeting.
15. Appointments to PCC:
Rev’d Mandy Cartwright reminded everyone that all PCC members became a member a trustee of the charity, would undergo safeguarding checks via a DBS and police checks, as well as appropriate safeguarding training. The following members were appointed:
Asa – a new member who would be sent the confidential declaration form.
Marion Collins, Martin Anderson, John Wilson, Andrew Wallis, Ann Platt, Katrina Wilson, Marylyn Rayner, Nick Narracott, Marie Cobb, Mandy Cartwright, and Phil Cartwright.
Marylyn Rayner was appointed in as ex-officio.

Business of the Annual Meeting was concluded.

PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL
16. Minutes of the last meeting: 
17. Matters Arising: 
18. Elections – Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Parish Safeguarding Officer, Gift Aid Officer, Electoral Roll Officer:
The following officers were appointed: 
Vice Chair: 		Nick Narracott
Secretary: 		Katrina Wilson
Treasurer:		Vacant
PSO:			Katrina Wilson
Gift Aid:		Phil Cartwright
Electoral Officer:	Ann Platt
19. Date of next PCC Meeting: Set for Tuesday 10th May 2022 7.00pm at St John’s Church.
20. Rev’d Mandy said a closing prayer and the meeting was closed.
	
	
	



